
NDOT seeks input from Tahoe
residents  about
transportation
The Nevada Department of Transportation is developing the One
Nevada  Transportation  Plan  that  will  guide  transportation
investments in the state for the next 20 years. The plan aims
to  prioritize  investments  and  needs  across  the  state  to
maximize benefits to the public.

NDOT wants to hear from the Lake Tahoe residents about their
transportation priorities.

NDOT and Tahoe Regional Planning Agency staff are having a
public workshop on Sept. 21 from 5-7pm at the TRPA offices on
Market Street in Stateline.
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